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​Peake/McKenzie Description: 703 N. Bloodworth Street (Oakwood)​

​1.​ ​Per Section 2.7 of the Design Guidelines, subsection 9, we would like to remove the current​
​garage door and restore it to the original French doors that existed when the rear building was​
​constructed in the 1980’s. As you will see in the below photograph rendering, the original​
​structure had two sets of French doors facing the interior of the property away from the street.​
​At some later time, a prior owner removed one set of the doors and inserted a garage door. We​
​use the rear building as additional living space and would like to restore the rear building to its​
​original function and appearance. We have selected the below referenced Reeb Smooth Star​
​68x80 Double Doors as they mirror the original 1980’s design with similar grilles and​
​appearance. (Ex. 2) Per the Design Guidelines, this selection does not compromise the​
​architectural integrity of the building, rather it restores its original appearance. Further, it is​
​compatible with the overall design of the building while not duplicating the original.​



​Exhibit 1:​



​Exhibit 2:​








